Leonberger Club of GB Water Tests A –E
Weybread Lake, Suffolk
25th June 2017
Test Managers Report
Thanks to all of the Waveney Water Lions members for all their help to stage these tests. Thanks to our judges and especially to the stewards Clare and Chris who gave up their day to come and act as strangers for us in Sections C, D and E. The definition of a stranger for LCGB Water Tests is : 
The stranger should not be well known to the dog and will not be a member of the dogs own training group or family. In addition they should not have swum or trained with the dog during the previous 28 days and yet still be considered by the Test Manager and Judges to be appropriately experienced. 
So finding experienced stewards who fit the criteria can often be challenging, and we are always very grateful to those who are prepared to give up their time to help.
 As always the catering was superb and our thanks to Ben for the traditional after test BBQ.
Looking forward to our next tests on Sunday 17th September 2017
Helen Matthews
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